
KS1 Summer 1 

From Field to Fork 

In English, we will be reading ‘Fantastic Mr Fox’ 

to help us to write a narrative in the style of 

Roald Dahl. 

In ART we will be learning about the famous 

modern female artist Yayoi Kusama. We will 

explore the style of art she creates and use dif-

ferent medium to recreate her work. 

This term in Physical Education, we will improve 

our balance, co-ordination and agility 

in our athletics unit of work. 

 

This term in Science, our focus is  animals. We 

will look at their offspring and their lifecycles. 

We will have a look at some endangered animals 

and what this means. 

We will also explore plants, focusing on what 

plants are and how they grow.      

In Computing, we will collect, organise and use 

computer programmes to input data. We will 

then present the data using picto-

grams and block diagrams.  

 

This term in History we will be learning about 

the origins of castles after the  Norman conquest 

and the  types of   castles that developed. We 

will learn how  castles were small community            

settlements. 

In KS1, our theme this term in PSHE will be 

‘Mental Health and Wellbeing’. In Year 1 we will 

be exploring and naming different feelings and 

finding strategies that we can use to manage 

them. 

In Year 2 we will be exploring friend-

ships. We will identify special people in 

our lives and identify ways we can be 

good friends to others. 

In Spanish, we will be learning the names of 

different members of the family.  

 

In Religious Education, we will be learning about the 

5 pillars of Islam.  

In Music, our focus is performance. We will be per-

forming different pieces of  music based on the topic 

of ‘travel’. 

Important Information: 

Homework is set on a Friday via Teams and is to be handed in 

by Wednesday. It is essential that your child’s reading book and 

record is in school every day. We ask that your child reads at 

least 5 times a week and class rewards are in place to encourage 

this.  

Miss Hall’s PE lessons are on a Tuesday and Friday. 

Miss Pavier’s PE lessons are on a Tuesday and  Wednesday.  

Miss Daubney’s PE lessons are on a Monday and Tuesday. 

Please ensure that your child has the  appropriate P.E. clothing 

for indoor and outdoor P.E. and that these are in school all 

week. Please label all clothing! 

The KS1 Team  

This term in Maths, Year 1 will learn about multiplication and division. We 

will also begin to learn about fractions, focusing specifically on halves and 

quarters. 

This term in Maths, Year 2 will learn about fractions, how to tell the time 

and how to use efficient methods to solve problems.  


